
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information

Do you own this product?
Eyecandy Ottoman
Eyecandy Round Ottoman in Black with 
Metal Banding (EYEOTTRNDOOOPLRBLK) 
Eyecandy Round Ottoman in Mulberry with 
Metal Banding  (EYEOTTRNDOOOPLRMUB) 
Dates sold: June 2019 – May 2021 
Trader: Fantastic Furniture

Why the product is recalled: The metal banding on the ottoman may have 
sharp edges. 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury, including lacerations, if consumers 
come into contact with the metal banding.  This defect has caused injuries to 
consumers.

Consumers should cease using the product immediately. Return the product to 
any Fantastic Furniture store nationwide for a full refund on the purchase price. 

When returning the product, consumers should avoid handling the area around 
the metal band, or wear protective gear to protect themselves from risk of 
injury. 

If you are unable to return the product to one of our stores, please contact the 
Customer Care team to discuss alternative arrangements.

For further information about this recall please contact our Customer Care team 
on 1800 430 850 or by email at recalls@fantasticfurniture.com.au. 

You can also view more information online by visiting 
https://www.fantasticfurniture.com.au/product-recall.

This product was available for purchase from Fantastic Furniture both 
in store and online at https://www.fantasticfurniture.com.au/. 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home
•   Take a photo of this notice
•   Set a reminder on your phone
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